
Continued Financial Aid Eligibility 
Students must reapply for financial aid each school year; the CIA has a FAFSA priority deadline of January 1. 
Students who file by this date will be processed first and given priority for institutional and federal campus-
based funds. Students also need to make satisfactory academic progress, as outlined previously, in order for 
aid to continue. If makeup course work is required before starting a new semester, financial aid will not be 
awarded for the new semester until the course work has been completed and the Registrar's Office determines 
the student's eligibility to start the new semester. There is no federal, state, or CIA institutional aid offered for 
the costs of making up these courses. 
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